


July 2018 

Greetings Art League Members! 

As you know, we are currently in the middle of our Summer break and will be 
returning soon in September. We are preparing for some big changes this year and 
we thought we would share now so you can mark your calendars!... 

 



September 1, noon - 3pm at Studio 128 

The Willcox Art League is excited to be partnering with the Studio 
128 in launching a new program called ‘For the Love of Art’ open 
to all art lovers and members of the Willcox Art League. On 
Saturday, September 1 starting at noon, the program begins with a 
meet and greet. Bring art projects to work on, whatever your 
medium! For those interested there will also be an informal critique 
time to get feedback on your works. This will be a great time to 
interact with like minded creatives in our community, including our 
youth, and to enjoy the spirit of art & creativity!  
Everyone is welcome!  
(Free entry - donation at the door) 

We are planning on a twice a month program which will take the 
place of our previous monthly meeting and include time for classes,  
demonstrations, films, and much more. We have chosen Saturday 
afternoons for this program which hopefully allows for more of our 
members to participate, including our youth! This will not be 
exclusive to the Willcox Art League, everyone will be welcome! 

Of course we are open to any and all input you may have for this 
program...please feel free to share ideas! We will still hold a regular 
meeting as well, with all officers present and any members who 
wish to attend. We felt that it’s been long overdo to provide a more  
creatively inspiring time for us to gather and connect. 

See you in September! 
 


